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Amherst County Landfill Now Accepting Household Hazardous Waste 

Amherst County Public Works is now accepting household hazardous waste at the Amherst County Landfill. 
Previously, Public Works collected these materials once a quarter or provided citizens vouchers to use at 
Lynchburg City collection sites. Amherst County citizens can now dispose of their household hazardous waste 
during regular landfill hours.  

The County landfill is located at 715 Kentmoor Farm Road. It is open Monday-Friday from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm 
and Saturdays from 8:00 am -12:00 pm. All Public Works locations are closed on New Year's Day, Independence 
Day, Thanksgiving Day, and Christmas Day and close at 2:00 pm the Wednesday before Thanksgiving and on 
Christmas Eve.  

Accepted items include (but are not limited to): 

• Paint/Paint cans 
• Used motor oil 
• Light bulbs 
• Batteries 
• Pesticides 
• Computers 

For a complete list of accepted items, don't hesitate to get in touch with Amherst County Public Works (434) 846-
3324.  

                                            

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9400  
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